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Exposing the Hidden Roots of the Evolutionary Agenda

 Milt Marcy

April 20th at 9:00 AM

There are three ways to defend the creationist view of origins. We creationists tend to
favor using science and there are many excellent scientific arguments to be made.
Theologians use the scriptures to show that the Bible does not allow for a non-literal view

of origins. The third alternative, and one that Milt Marcy feels can be made by anyone who
is not schooled in the first two methods is to show that the people who were originally
responsible for bringing millions of years and evolution into the mainstream did so with

devious motives. They only sought to destroy Christianity, and did not care much whether
their ideas could be scientifically proven. They left behind plenty of written material to
hang themselves. You only need to know where to look. Milt will show us.

*Milt Marcy is a businessman and owner of an insurance agency for the last 40 years. He
is an independent researcher of species thought to be extinct, including an actual sighting

of a living pterodactyl in 2015. Milt has worked in central Africa and Papua, New Guinea
and is the author of The Emperors Who Had No Clothes, Exposing the Hidden Roots of
the Evolutionary Agenda.

Our meeting starts at 9:00 AM Saturday, April 20 at Greater Portland Bible Church, 2374
SW Vermont St.

For those who cannot attend in person, the meeting will also be livestreamed from a link
on our website at https://designsciencenw.org/livestream

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Creation Encounter Update       

It's April and the Creation Encounter folks are getting out in the field studying God's
amazing creation! Upcoming trips include:

Wed, Apr 10 - Wildflowers at Catherine Creek
Fri, Apr 19 - Creation Mysteries of the Columbia Gorge
Mon, Apr 29 - Rowena Plateau Flora and Fauna

Thu, May 30 - Exploring the Salmon River Forest

For more information and to sign up, see https://www.creationencounter.com/tours

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

    Pat Roy and daughter Summer Roy, two of The Creation Guys, will

be in the area this month presenting their Creation Experience presentation.The event is
free, educational, and designed for the entire family! RSVP is optional and encouraged. A
Vancouver showing is Monday evening April 15 and a showing at Greater Portland
Bible Church is Wednesday evening April 17. If the Portland showing is not on the
website at https://www.thecreationguys.com/events  then please see
https://www.homeschoolhub.org/events/the-creation-experience-oregon

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Coming up at our May 18 DSA Meeting

J.D. Mitchell will speak on Evolution's 14 Greatest Frauds.

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Check out DSA's website https://DesignScienceNW.org for additional events.
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